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North Canton, OH 44720

Our Children - Our Future - Our Best

February 22, 2002

Mr. Chuck Osborne

City Hall

145 North Main Street
North Canton, Ohio 44720

Dear Mr. Osborne:

As a follow-up to your telephone call, I spoke with Hoover High School Athletic
Director Joe Eaton to collect the following information:

In 1998, five tennis courts were constructed at Hoover High School
which greatly reduced our need to use city-maintained tennis courts.
Girls’ tennis is a fall sport and practices Monday through Friday

in the morning during the three weeks prior to the start of the school
year in late August. Once school begins, the school tennis courts are
used for matches or practice Monday through Friday from approximately
2:45 - 6:30 p.m. until the season ends in mid-October.

Boys’ tennis commences with practices and matches in mid-March
and concludes in early June. The courts are used with days and
times similar to the girls’ schedule.

Physical education classes use the school tennis courts several hours
per day for 2-3 days per week for several weeks in the fall and the spring.

The public is welcome to use our tennis courts at times when they are not
used for school physical education classes or by the tennis teams. Public use
and school use have not seemed to create any conflicts.

I hope this information is helpful.

Sincerely,

Thomas Shoup, Superintendent
North Canton City Schools
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